R

Mache INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANIZATION
MESO AMERICAN & CARIBBEAN SEA HYDROGRAPHIC COMMISSION R

MACHC Letter 01/2017

Date, 06 January 2017

To: The Chair of IRCC
Dr. Parry Oei

Subject: MACHC Performance Indicators 2016

Dear IRCC-chair,

In response to the items 9/2016 and 10/2016 of the IRCC Work Plan, the Meso-
American and Caribbean Hydrographic Commission created an overview of its
contributions to the IHO 2016 Work Programme as well as a list with the status of
each relevant performance indicator for our region. These documents are given as
Annex A and Annex B to this letter, respectively. The documents represent the status
of affairs on the final day of MACHC17, which ended on 17 December 2016. Please
note that the list of Annex B contains recommendations to merge some working level
performance indicators with their corresponding strategic level performance indicator.

I am available for your questions or remarks relating to the two documents. I would
welcome any feedback before 17 March 2017, when Rear Admiral of the Mexican Navy
Fernando Alfonso Rodriguez Angli takes over the position of MACHC chair.

Yours sincerely,

2%

Captain RNLN Marc C."J. van der Donck

Director Netherlands Hydrographic Office

Hydrographer of the Royal Netherlands Navy

Chairman, Meso American & Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission

Copy:
- Mr. Mustafa Iptes, Director IHO secretariat
- RADM Fernando Alfonso Rodriquez Angli, Deputy Director General DIGAOHM
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